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Comments: As a former resident of southeast Alaska for seven years, and a practicing public health nurse during

that time, I am strongly opposed to ANY further logging and road construction on the Tongass National Forest.

Half of this Forest has already been severely logged with significant degradation of habitat for many of the native

species of both marine and land mammals, fisheries and plant and forest communities that these species depend

on for their survival. Salmon habitat is critical for the survival of all five of these species, and logging and road

building will force many of these species to the brink of extinction!! These remaining forest habitats whould be

protected and enhanced, not exploited by our current federal administration in Washington DC. Thank you for

considering this comment and adding to the public record.
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